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Transcript




‘Phone
Chancery 8191
	Ext. 28					[redacted]

							4th. January 1939


Mr. J.J. Long,
[redacted]

My dear J.J.,
	I am sending you under separate cover a dozen application
for membership forms and a supply of the printed pamphlets
which were distributed at the inaugural meeting.
	You may be interested, too in my reply to your King’s
College correspondent, but, I would ask you to return the
enclosed duplicate copy which is required for our files.

		With best wishes for 1939

					Yours sincerely,


